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Comments: Do not allow the development of a out of state resort at the Holland Lake Lodge. There are other

corporatized locations in Montana where tourists can enjoy this type of atmosphere, and one, Paws  Up, is not far

away. Holland lake is truly one of the last best places to get away and this will project will absolutely ruin it. The

impact will be felt by the locals, campers, and the environment. The beneficiaries will be tourists and an out of

state corporation. Montana is struggling to handle the influx of tourists and new residents as it is, please don't

allow them to take Holland. 


